Heidelberg

THE MAYOR

Dr. Karl Kaussen Biotext, LLC 78 1/2 Twenty-sixth Avenue San Francisco, CA 94121 USA

15 September 2016

Dear Karl,

The basketball players from Heidelberg came back from San Francisco safe and sound and with experiences of great value. I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and to the board members of Heidelberg California Connect. This basketball exchange could not have happened without your support. I'm very glad about our close partnership.

I am very pleased to tell you that the basketball players could only relate positive stories about their stay in San Francisco. They will remember their worthy experience in the most positive manner. This basketball exchange was a great experience for the participants. I would like to express my deep appreciation for the extensive financial aid you provided us and of course, especially for the good care you took of the project and the participants.

I am looking forward to seeing you soon.

Best wishes from Heidelberg

Prof. Dr. Eckart Würzner

Mayor

